
Llanfaes newsletter/Cylchlythyr!  

July/ Gorfennaff 2022 

Diary Dates/Dyddiadau Dyddiadur 
July/Gorfennaff 
1st – Pupil Annual reports out  
4-6th  – Y6 transition to BHS 
4th – In school Transition Day 
12th – Y6 Leaver’s Celebration 5.30 pm  
13th – Leaver’s Assembly 2 pm 
14th – End of Summer Term 
23rd – Choir singing in Brecon 11.30 am 
Autumn Term 2022 
September/Medi 

 1st and 2nd – INSET Days 
5th – Pupils return 
13th – Y5 visit to Barracks 
19th – Cluster INSET Day – non pupil day 

  Sports Day returns!! 
 
What a wonderful day it was 
on Wednesday to come back 
together for our whole school 
sports day. The children were 
magnificent not only in the 
manner in which they 
participated but also in the 
many, many ways they encouraged each other. It clearly 
demonstrated that they are respectful and supportive. We were 
so proud of them. 
Llongyfarchiadau mawr to Brychan for winning overall. 

 
    
 

 

Parent Teacher Consultations Reminder 
 Parent Consultations this term, after you receive your 
child’s report, will be held in 
school. However, should you 
prefer to have a telephone 
consultation please let your class 
teacher know. They will take 
place the week commencing July 
4th.  

 
 

Fond Farewell! 
 
This week we said 
goodbye to Mrs Francis 
and Mr Davies. Mrs 
Francis will be working at 
the New Start Centre and 
Mr Davies will work 

permanently for Powys. We are very sad to see them 
leave and thank them for all they have given Llanfaes. 
Pob lwc to you both! 
 

Diolch yn fawr from Year 6! 
Thank you all so much for the support you have 
shown Y6 by buying lollipops each Friday. This 

has made a huge 
difference and enabled 
Y6 to have the best end 
to their time in Llanfaes 
School. With the funds 

raised we have been able 
to purchase the leaver’s t 

shirts!  
 
 



 
Recycling is key! 
Year 1 and 2 recently visited our local recycling centre. They were given a  tour and found out just how much 
can be recylced! This included plastics, paper, carpet and even mattresses! The staff explained how items can 

be recycled into other materials – and 
even allowed some pupils to press the ‘big 
red button’ to squash the cardboard! All of 
the children also stood on the weigh 
bridge – together they weighed 1300kg!! 
The children were superbly behaved and a 
credit to the school.  
      

          Dolygaer Delight for Year 6! 
Year 6 had a fantastic residential visit to Dolygaer in June. They had 
the opportunity to 
participate in a range of 
activities including gorge 
walking, paddle boarding 
and climbing. A fantastic, 
and memorable 
experience for all. Huge 
thanks to the staff who 
gave up their time to take 
them.                                                               

We all wish every Year 
6 pupil the very best of 
luck for their futures!! POB LWC!  
      

Year 4 visit Northhouse and become percussionists! 
 
Year 4 had a very rhythmic visit to Northhouse recently. After a tour of the 
recording studios and concert venue they participated in a percussion session. 
This was funded and provided by South Powys Music and Kath Davies. It was a 
fantastic experience which the all enjoyed and right on our doorstep! Diolch yn 
fawr to Mr Richards for facilitating the visit.  

Girl’s Cricket  
We are very proud of our girls 
cricket team who recently 
participated in an All Wales 
Cricket festival. They were 
fantastic ambassadors for our 
school showing great enthusiasm 
and sporting attitudes. Da iawn 
merched! 

 
 
This newsletter is available on 
our website 
www.llanfaes.powys.sch.uk  
Did you know we continue to use 
Twitter also? Follow us @LlanfaesSchool 

 

 

http://www.llanfaes.powys.sch.uk/

